
I am not able to attend the meeting, however please register the following statement in 
opposition.  
 
We respectively register a resounding NO vote to this proposed increase. The continuing and 
persistent financial burden of unfriendly and of a confrontational nature of the City of Yachats 
relationship with Vacation Rentals will kill this critical business and damage the image and 
tourist revenue that supports the town.  
 
The ongoing Yachats City government path of hardship and uninformed persecution by City 
Council and City leadership of our small business is out of control and completely rooted in 
short sighted vision.  
 
Please change the nature of the relationship now and enter into honest and meaningful 
conversation with this crucial part of our town survival.  
 
Thank you 
 
Mark and Jannah Loigman 
Angelic Vacation Rentals  
 


